Cortez Yearbook 2021

6th Grade Dedications!

Dear 6th Grade Parents,

It is time to start submitting your dedications for the 2021 yearbook. The price for a dedication is as follows:

- 1/₃ page-\$5
 - This includes one short message (25-30 words), a current school photo, and a baby picture.
- ½ page-\$10
 - This includes two-three short messages, a current school photo, and a baby picture.

The dedications must be submitted to my email by April 9, 2021.

The baby photo must be clear, contain only your child (no other family members), and sent through email. Please make sure to include your child's first and last name and teacher in your email. Payments can be submitted to the PFA by cash or the PFA's Venmo account (@Cortez-PFA). If you pay with cash, you will receive a receipt. Please keep your receipt for proof of payment.

Thank you, Ms. Gossett

natasha_gossett@chino.k12.ca.us